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Dear Programme director, 
 
As discussed in our PC-meeting of April 20, we agree with the new track and several courses 
as proposed, as outlined below. 
 
We are positive about the AI4Health track in general and recommend that is included into the Master 
EER M-AM for next year. 
 
We have discussed the new course "Research Topics AI4HEALTH", and think is suitable preparation of 
the Final Project. We note it may be wise to specify that only students in this track can take this 
course. 
 
We give a positive advice about the course Finite Element Methods as it is simply a continuation of 
the previous, abandoned Mastermath course as a local UT course. Please note it should be properly 
referred to in the Master EER with the new name. 
 
We fully support the proposal to change the name of the course Optimization Modelling to Mixed-
Integer Optimization, and give a positive advice. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Hil Meijer 
Chair PC-AM 


